From: Vernem, Christine

To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: City Council - March 31, 2021
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 11:01:34 AM

Kirsten Stevenson,

Re: Correspondence from the Hamilton Police Services Board respecting the
Feasibility of Launching Project 529 (to reduce bike theft) in the City of
Hamilton.

At the meeting of March 31, 2021, Hamilton City Council received the above
correspondence and referred it to General Manager of Planning and Development
and the Hamilton Cycling Committee for information.

Regards,

Christine Vernem,
Legislative Secretary

on behalf of
Janet Pilon,
Deputy Clerk
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